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Attendance:  Nancy Goodell, Chip Chapman, Luci Brantley, and Carol Bold.  Guest Joe Pitti 
 

• Current & Upcoming Exhibits: Carol will notify Julie Hancock & Rob Snyder regarding 
the “take down” of the high school exhibit on Jan 21. Carol & Gail Alger will hang the 
Valerie Orlemann show on the 22nd. Carol will discuss the possibility of a reception 
with Valerie & schedule with Julie, making sure the event is listed on all of the event 
calendars: two on the Town website, Zion Canyon Community calendar, and our 
website calendar. Carol will also write a short descriptive paragraph on the Orlemann 
show for posting to web and Vicki’s weekly event schedule.   

• Joe suggested that a consistent day and time be set for the hanging, reception, and 
take down of exhibits if possible. 

• Display of work in the CCC gallery was discussed: “curator-style” hanging vs. 
aesthetically pleasing placement within the space; lower impact rail (hanging system) 
that will solve the current problem of having the pictures angle (fall forward) away 
from the wall. Solutions require approval of the Town of Springdale. Chip is willing to 
research and contribute financially to help correct the problem. Tabled for further 
discussion. 

• Artist Receptions: Scheduled and set up by the VA chair on a case-by-case basis, 
depending on the whim of the artist. Possibility of serving wine was brought up and 
was tabled for a broader discussion with the board. Chip suggested that an earlier, 
before-dinner time might be preferable, as well as limiting the reception to one hour. 
Food items will be a decision between the VA chair and artist, with a $20 per 
reception budget allowance. Joe suggested approaching Sol Foods for a $25 
sponsorship per show. They provide food; we provide advertising. Joe will discuss 
with the Gregoric’s.  

• Annual Juried Show: Set for August. Call for submissions in March, but Carol will check 
with Gail to confirm and set the schedule. An honorarium or other compensation for 
the judges was discussed. Joe offered housing at Under the Eaves; $100 was spent 
in 2013 for a judge’s luncheon. Tabled for further discussion. 

• Photography Exhibit during Plein Air Week: Royden Card has already been scheduled 
in the gallery space at that time and cannot be rescheduled. VA Chair & board will 
discuss other options for supporting/participating in Plein Air week.  

• Carol needs a set of keys for the CCC & training on audio/visual equipment and 
opening/closing procedures (Julie). 

The Visual Arts Chair Meeting closed at 11 am. 
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